
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Product Packaging Change Notice 

 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support of RED PITAYA products. This letter is to inform you of a product 
shipping box and labeling change that will be effective beginning February 1, 2024 for the 
below products: 
 
(IZD0007) STEMlab 125-14 Starter kit 

(IZD0011) Diagnostic Accessories kit  

(IZD0021) SDRlab 122-16 Standard kit 

(IZD0029) STEMlab 125-14 Z7020 Starter kit 

(IZD0030) STEMlab 125-14 Low Noise Starter kit 

(IZD0031) STEMlab 125-14 External clock Starter kit 

(IZD0032) SDRlab 122-16 External clock Starter kit 

(IZD0040) STEMlab 125-14 4-Input Starter kit 

 

The new outside shipping box will be 5-layered box, for more secure transportation. The 
colours will stay the same (red/black/white), only the size and shape will change. Our new 
packaging will include our RED PITAYA logo on 3 sides of the box. The interior will be marked 
with the outside label. During this transitional period, some shipments may contain a 
mixture of old and new packages and labels.  
Gradually also the bigger box will change to 5-layered. We will inform you when this will be 
effective. 
Thank you again for your support of RED PITAYA products. Should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your RED PITAYA representative 
at supply@redpitaya.com. 
 
   
 
 



 

 

 

 

Appendix  

 

Sample of the new Box          Old Box 

                         

 

 

 

 
 
Mateja Lampe Rupnik; CEO       Solkan; 08.1.2024 

 


